Perry Public Library Development Committee Minutes
July 29, 2020
 
In attendance: Jessica Pacciotti, Director; Stacee Muolo committee chair, Barb Glenn, Sandy Lawrence, Bethany Zerbe Board President

Meeting called to order at 4:16

Director Pacciotti presented the most recent draft of the five year Plan of Service. The plan has recently been reviewed by the administration at the Pioneer Library System. Some edits were made and some questions were presented. Some libraries have been scaling back their plans to be three years – or fewer – due to the recent uncertainty. The objective to begin construction on the new wheelchair ramp was decided to be not necessary due to current spot repairs underway on the ramp. The objective was removed at the request of the committee. The first building goal was also discussed at length. The committee agreed that the water leakage in the basement should be its own goal, and it was moved to its own section with several of its own objectives. 

The committee briefly discussed the new youth services librarian hiring.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting was adjourned at 4:30

Respectfully submitted,
Jessica Pacciotti
Library Director

